
 

Board of Directors 
Commitments 

 
Dear KPGA Member, 
 
Thank you for considering serving on the Board of Directors.  Serving on the Board is a very rewarding 
professional experience.  The mission of the PGA of America is to: 
 

1. Serve the Member  & 2. Grow the Game of Golf 
 
This mission is the guide for all of the decisions of the Board.   Board Service comes with great 
responsibility.  Board members are expected to be active participants in Board Meetings, within their 
assigned Committees and through PGA Programs.  This information piece will give you an idea of the 
board composition, as well as, serve as an expectation for your leadership as a KPGA Board Member.   
 
Who makes up the KPGA Board of Directors? 
 
Executive Committee – President, Vice President, Secretary and Honorary President 
District Directors – One representative from each of the three Districts 
At Large Directors – Three At Large Directors 
Assistants’ Representative – One non-voting Board Member 
 
What are the time commitments of a KPGA Board Member? 
 
Committees - Each Board member will be assigned at least one committee to serve or chair.  The Section 
President will make all committee assignments.   Depending on the committee, it would be expected that 
each committee will meet between 4-6 times per year. 
 
Board Meetings – The Section Board will have 5 face to face meetings (February, March, May, August, 
December) that usually last 3-5 hours.  The Board will also have 5 teleconference meetings per year 
which usually last one hour.  It is expected that Board Members attend all meetings.  Board members 
missing two consecutive meetings could be subject to removal from the Board. 
  
Board Retreat – KPGA Board Members are expected to attend a two-day Board Retreat scheduled in the 
fall of the year.  (Usually October) 
 
PGA Annual Meeting – All Board Members may attend, at the expense of the KPGA, the PGA Annual 
Meeting.  (Usually November) 
 
Questions? 
 
KPGA Members considering running for the Board are encouraged to reach out to current Board Members and 
Past Presidents if you still have questions about Board Service.  A list of current Board Members are listed on 
the website and Past Presidents over the past 15 years include:  Craig Heibert, Pete Garvey, Ralph Landrum, 
Kelly Williams, Chris Osborne, Steve Shafer, Mike Riley, Gary Bebelaar, Patrick Barry and Mike Thomas. 
 


